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Walmsley News



Here you will find all the latest news and events at our school.
We hope you enjoy reading about everything that is happening in school and all the
wonderful things your children are learning about and experiencing.




PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL




Click here to read the latest newsletters.

Please support our PTA with Project Playgrounds!!

The PTA are working hard on raising money for our new Key Stage 1 and Key Stage
2 playgrounds.  How can you help?

Volunteer to help at our  Family Fun Day on Saturday, 9th  July.  Your
employer may also be able to help us by offering Match-Funding. 
Organise artwork for producing the  Walmsley School Jubilee Book, a
keepsake that will be available for parents to buy very soon. 
Ask a  business to sponsor the PTA  and the  school will promote the
business on all correspondence. 
You can donate your time to join PTA meetings / coming up with new ideas to
raise much needed funds. All welcome!
Please read the Walmsley School newsletter for events and information on
how you can support the Walmsley School PTA. 

Please check our Walmsley Parent's Facebook group as events are posted
regularly.   

If you are able to support us, please contact one of our Committee members,
namely:
Mukhtar Valli (maaavalli@gmail.com)


Kate Wicklen (katewicklen@hotmail.com)
Sarah Talbot (sarahdent1@aol.co.uk)

We are very sad to announce the resignation of Vanessa Mason, our trusted Chair. 
Vanessa has been the pioneer behind ‘Project Playgrounds’ and many of our current
fundraising ideas. She helped energise our PTA at a difficult time and we take this
opportunity to thank her for her dedication and support.  We will miss her leadership,
but are pleased that her support will continue in an informal capacity.

Have a wonderful half term break. Enjoy your Krispy Kreme donuts if you managed
to order some.  Donuts will be back very soon!
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